











26th January 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Yr 4 - Lynn Grove visit for High School Musical

On Wednesday 2nd February Year 4 will be spending the morning at Lynn Grove Academy to watch the dress rehearsal of High School Musical, performed by the pupils of Lynn Grove.

We will be leaving school promptly at 9am and we will return to school for lunch. As we will be back a little later than our usual lunch time, pupils will not be able to have a hot lunch on this day. They may either have a school packed lunch or bring a packed lunch in from home. If you would like a school packed lunch for your child, please let us know in advance.

We will be walking to Lynn Grove and so pupils will need to be wearing their school uniform (including a warm coat) and may bring with them a drink and a small snack for the interval. As it is our PE day, please could the children also bring a bag with trainers in. These will be left at school and used in the afternoon for PE. Children do not need a change of clothes for their PE lesson.

As we have permission for local walks in the area we will not be requesting permission, however is you wish to withdraw your child from this activity please speak to myself, Mrs Short or the school office prior to the event.

Finally, we may need some adult helpers for the trip. If you are available and would like to join us, please do get in touch.

If you have any further questions about the day, please do get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Rampersaud



